
        

 Rules Committee Minutes 
 
Honorable City Council 
City of Newark, Ohio 
August 7, 2018 
 
The Rules Committee met in Council Chambers on Monday August 6, 2018 following the Service 
Committee with these members present: 
 
Doug Marmie, Vice Chair 
Sean Fennell for Jeremy Blake 
Mark Fraizer 
 

 
 
 

1. Ordinance No. 18-25 an ordinance amending Chapter 218 of the codified ordinances of 
the City of Newark, Ohio, regarding mandatory ethics training for certain Elected and 
Appointed Officials was considered. 
 

Director Rhodes- we are asking Council to modify the ethics requirement because it is a 
duplication of the training. The programs are identical. 
Motion by Mr. Fraizer, second by Mr. Fennell to send to full Council  
Mr. Fraizer- from my understanding there is a one hour Ohio Ethics training course that 
is provided by the Ohio Ethics Commission, what we are saying is that it is a duplication 
if we do the two hour course because you repeat the same course material with no 
additional training right? 
Director Rhodes- this requirement here will do that once every two years.  
Mr. Marmie- the State of Ohio for most of their positions requires just the one hour of 
ethics training. So this fits in line with the State of Ohio and what they require.  
Motion by passed by a vote of 3-0.    
 
 
 
Doug Marmie, Vice Chair 


